SBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

EE Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. I. Brodie, Presiéé@b%g*m@&
DATE: August 31, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 11-0760
Planned Unit Development — Amendment 5 — Canton Crossing

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 11-0760.
The proposed bill, if passed will allow an amendment of the Canton Crossing Planned Unit
Development (PUD). The proposed amendment would remove the Canton Crossing (retail)
property from the existing Canton Crossing PUD and have the property stand on its own. City
Council Bill 11-0761, a companion bill, would establish a new PUD specifically for Block 6505
Lots 1/9 and 10. Passage of the bill will assist in the conversion a vacant and blighted property
into a more productive use. BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given by
the City Council.
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